
From: phylcarter883@gmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2016 7:09 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
This form was sent at: Dec 1, 2016 7:09 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Ms. 
FIRST_NAME: Phyllis 
LAST_NAME: Carter 
EMAIL: phylcarter883@gmail.com 
PHONE_NUMBER:  
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 4725 Peabody Avenue 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Cincinnati 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 45227 
COUNTY: Hamilton 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Duke Energy 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-0253-GA-BTX 
COMMENTS: Duke Energy has filed an application to place a high-pressure natural gas transmission 
pipeline through Madisonville, a dense urban area in Cincinnati, Ohio, (Hamilton County).The proposed 
pipeline is in close proximity to five schools, three apartment complexes, and heavily populated 
residential areas.  Permanent tree loss along the proposed pipeline would increase exposure to highway 
noise and pollution.   This pipeline is harmful to the Madisonville residents .  Please block Duke Energy's 
application for this pipeline through Madisonville (Cincinnati, Ohio)  
 

From: Phyllis Carter [mailto:phylcarter883@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2016 6:55 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Gas Pipeline through Hamilton County 
 
I am adding my name to the protest against Case#16-0253-GA-BTX. This pipeline would run by a public 
elementary school—John P Parker Elementary School.  This pipeline would also use easement through a 
heavily populated city area and tear up existing forestry that is being used to reduce noise and pollution 
from nearby highways.  
 
STOP THE PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION! 
 
Phyllis Carter 
phylcarter883@gmail.com 
4725 Peabody Avenue 
Cincinnati, Ohio 
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